Walker Road — Phase 2
Schendel Avenue to Butner Road

PROJECT FACT SHEET

Project Location:
Walker Road from Schendel Avenue to Butner Road

Roadway Information:
Classification: Arterial
Posted Speed: 45 mph (speed limit will not change)
Design Speed: 45 mph
Daily Traffic Volumes: 17,000 - 24,000 vehicles/day (current)
Daily Traffic Volumes: 33,000 - 38,000 vehicles/day (forecasted)

Project Goals:
Consistent roadway cross-section throughout corridor
Continuous bike and pedestrian facilities
Construction of a portion of the Westside Trail (along THPRD frontage)
Improved road geometry and sight distance
Design with the future development of the area in mind
Utility and water quality improvements

Project Funding:
The project is funded through a combination of Phase 3d of the County’s Major Streets
Transportation Improvement Program (MSTIP) and Traffic Development Taxes (TDT).
Project budget is $7.1 million for engineering design, right-of-way acquisition, and
construction.

Project Schedule:
Final roadway design: thru Spring 2019

Right-of-Way acquisition: thru Winter 2018
Construction: Spring 2019 thru Fall 2020

For more information regarding this project, please contact:
Matthew Costigan, Sr. Project Manager (503) 846-
7825 matthew costigan@co.washington.or.us
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